THE MATTHEW ERIK FOUNDATION

Our fall workshop will
focus on the topic of
READING.

We'll answer questions like:

How are my child’s reading skills
developing?

What can I do as a parent to help my
child become a strong reader?

How can I find out if my child is “falling
behind” in his/her reading skills?

November 9, 2022 8:30am-9:30am

The Matthew Erik Academy (inside Life’s Oasis Church),
3688 N. Wickham Rd. Suite C (behind Running Zone)

VISIT WWW.MATTHEWERIK.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION,
OR EMAIL KIMCOLUCCIO@MATTHEWERIK.COM TO RSVP.

***pPLEASE RSVP BY MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7. SPACE IS LIMITED

THE MATTHEW ERIK FOUNDATION IS A 501C3 NON-PROFIT CORPORATION
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The Matthew Erik Academy
Live, Laugh, Learn
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